
 

 

31-3-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy Easter 

This week marks the completion of our Spring term and we celebrated in church with Year 3’s Easter service. 

The children were wonderful and led the school in reflecting on the Easter story and the key messages 

within it. Thank you to everyone involved and to the parents, carers and extended family who came to 

support the children in church. All of us at St. Bridget’s would like to take this opportunity to wish you a 

restful Spring Break and a Happy Easter.  

 

Parents Evenings 

Thank you to all staff and parents involved in the meetings this week. The meetings were a success and any 

parents who were unable to meet should be contacted to organise a follow-up. If this is not possible please 

communicate this to your child’s teacher via the comms email. 

 

Attendance 

We are pleased to see attendance increasing across school and appreciate the support of all parents and 

carers in getting your children into school. In instances where a child’s attendance is below 90%, the 

attendance will be closely monitored during the Summer term in order to help improve this. As always, if you 

have concerns about your child’s attendance please do not hesitate to contact school so we can support you. 

 

Reading – Our first Millionaires! 

We are delighted to report two classes in Key Stage 2 became millionaires this week by reading a total of 

over 1 000 000 words in each class! Class 12 and Class 9 have been so motivated and engaged with the 

challenge and we are very proud of their achievement. The children’s enthusiasm and love for reading 

continues to grow and we celebrated those classes alongside some very impressive individual performances 

in our assembly today. The Spring break provides a great opportunity to read independently and with family 

and we look forward to hearing about all the books the children have read in April. 

 

Our latest Reading Newsletter has been added to the website. Please click this link to read it: Reading 

Newsletter. 
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Cross Country News 

• Huge congratulations to all our cross-country runners for a very successful season! The culmination of 

which saw our A and B Relay teams triumphing at the Wirral Cross Country Relay held this week in 

Oxton – well done! 

• This past weekend, Eve and Isobel from Year 6 and Daisy from Year 5 competed in the National Primary 

School Championships. Daisy came an incredible 7th out of the best runners nationally in Year 5 (170 

ran), Isobel came 3rd in Year 6 (214 ran) and Eve won and became National Primary Schools Cross 

Country champion for 2023. This is an incredible result for all three girls and we are extremely proud of 

their amazing accomplishments! 

 

Save the Dates - Summer Social and Summer Fair coming soon! 

 

Summer Social - Fri 16th June 

A chance for grown-ups to enjoy an evening of live music, food & dancing at Caldy Rugby Club. 

 

Summer Fair - Sat 1st July 

An afternoon of fun for the whole family with face painting, games, food, music, market stalls & much 

more! 

If you are able to help with the Summer Fair, please contact the PTA on stbridgetspa@gmail.com There will 

be follow up messages asking for helpers after Easter. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 
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